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Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association!
This is to inform you that MS. TESS EMILY ‘MELAY’ GUEVARRA,
Innkeeper at PMA Doctors’ Inn, is no longer connected with the Philippine

Medical Association since June 6, 2019.

Any transactions made by her on the association’s behalf wiil no longer be

honored.

For your information and guidance. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

O A. BATAC, MD
cretary General

Noted by:
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President



